
 


ATTENTION SOPHOMORES...

If you are a current sophomore and are interested in joining our Junior Board, please answer the question below and 
email the completed application to jrboardedfoundation@gmail.com by Tuesday, October 29, 2024. 


Please feel free to email a separate document. Your application does not need to be on this form, but please be sure to 
include all of the information below. We look forward to hearing from you! 


Student Name: ______________________________________________________________________________


Address:  ___________________________________________________________________________________


Cell Phone:   ____________________ Email:  ______________________________________ Current Grade: ________


Parent’s Names ______________________________________ Parent’s Email____________________________


Have you ever participated in a grant sponsored by the Ed. Foundation? Tell us about your favorite one:









































*****PLEASE NOTE****


The Amazing Race fundraiser is scheduled for Saturday, October 19th at 6:30pm. We are 
looking for student volunteers starting at 6pm and expect the event should be over by 8:30. 


If you are able to participate, please email jrboardedfoundation@gmail.com no later than 
Wednesday 10/16.
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